
  

   
 

Advance Auto Parts, Glendale Police Department Announce Roadway Safety Program 
“Advancing Our Roads” initiative helps motorists address vehicle equipment issues during the 

holidays and beyond 
 
Raleigh, N.C. and Glendale, Ariz. (Dec. 18, 2023) – Advance Auto Parts (NYSE: AAP), a leading 
automotive aftermarket parts provider, is teaming up with Glendale Police Department to 
launch a program that promotes roadway safety for local motorists. The announcement will be 
made at 10 a.m. on Wednesday, December 20, at Advance’s store in Glendale on 5051 North 
83rd Avenue. 
 
Alongside Glendale Police, Advance’s store team will announce a gift card donation of $2,500 to 
launch the program. When an officer observes a minor vehicle equipment infraction such as a 
nonfunctioning headlight, signal light or taillight, they may choose to issue a $25 gift card to the 
motorist, encouraging them to use the card to safely repair their vehicle. 
 
“Our Advance team is thrilled to partner with Glendale Police to promote safer roadways, 
especially as the holiday season is upon us,” said Adrian Figueroa, Advance’s district manager. 
“Minor equipment issues can create major hazards, so we’re hopeful that these gift cards can 
help with necessary vehicle repairs while also providing a positive and uplifting interaction 
between law enforcement and local motorists through the holidays and into the new year.” 
 
While Advance debuted the program in 2020, it’s the company’s first “Advancing Our Roads” 
gift card program in Arizona. Wednesday’s announcement takes place at Advance’s newest 
store in the market, which first opened to the public in October.  
 
“We are very excited for this partnership”, says Commander Jay O’Neill with the Glendale Police 
Department. “This is a perfect example of a business stepping forward to help us not only 
educate our community but get them the aid they need to keep our roadways safer.” 
 
Motorists receiving a gift card may use the card at Advance’s locations in Glendale, across the 
Phoenix market or online at AdvanceAutoParts.com.  
 
About Advance Auto Parts 
Advance Auto Parts, Inc. is a leading automotive aftermarket parts provider that serves both 
professional installer and do-it-yourself customers. As of October 7, 2023 Advance operated 
4,785 stores and 320 Worldpac branches primarily within the United States, with additional 
locations in Canada, Puerto Rico and the U.S. Virgin Islands. The company also served 1,307 
independently owned Carquest branded stores across these locations in addition to Mexico and 
various Caribbean islands. Additional information about Advance, including employment 
opportunities, customer services, and online shopping for parts, accessories and other offerings 
can be found at www.AdvanceAutoParts.com. 
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